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Tulare Man Arrested on Multiple Counts of Child Molestation  
December 4th, 2017 

**The following information is based on a preliminary, ongoing investigation which continues to evolve as 
investigators interview witnesses, review physical and electronic records if available, and analyze forensic 
evidence. The Department’s understanding of the facts and circumstances may change as additional evidence is 
collected and analyzed** 

 

Detectives arrested a man for molesting an 8 year old and 10 year old going back to 2013.  Victor Olguin, 34, of 
Tulare was booked into the Tulare County Sheriff’s Deparment Pre-Trial Facility on multiple charges of child 
molestation and possession of child pornogrophy. 

The case stems from a tip sent to the Internet Crimes Against Children (ICAC) regarding Olguin.  ICAC 
investigators contacted detectives from the Tulare Police Department, which two detectives are assigned to 
ICAC investigations, and found Olguin had molested two children ages 8 and 10 numerous times since 2013.  
There is a known relattionship between the children and the suspect, but it is being withheld at this time. 

Detectives located evidence of other victims, but because it’s believed they are children no other information 
can be released.  The Tulare Police Department urges anyone with additional information to contact Detective 
Matt Muller at 559-685-2300 EXT: 2157 
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ICAC is a federally funded task force that looks into internet child explotation cases ranging from child 
pornogrophy to child sex trafficking to sexual predators trying to make contacts through chat groups and social 
media outlets.  The Tulare Police Department, along with numerous other locaal agencies, have detectives 
assigned to investigate such cases and when needed assists the ICAC Task Force on the investigations. 

 

Victor Olguin, 34, of Tulare 

 

 

Anyone with additional information regarding this incident is urged to call the Tulare Police Department at any 
of the following numbers: 

 

• During business hours at (559) 684-4290; 
• During non-business hours or on weekends at (559) 685-3454; 
• Anonymously 24-hours a day (559) 685-2300 Ext: 4445 
• Online at https://www.tipsubmit.com/webtipstart.aspx 

Contact Us 
Emergency: 9-1-1 

Non-Emergency: (559) 685-2300 Ext: 3454 

260 South “M” Street 

Tulare, CA 93274 
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